
NOTICE OF RUSH COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Notice is hereby given that the Rush County Board of Commissioners is seeking sealed 
proposals for the following project: 

Update of ADA and Title VI Policies 

Rush County is requesting proposals from qualified consultants or firms for the review 
and update of the County’s Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act policies and associated documentation. The scope of work includes 
updating and integrating various ADA-related plans and appendices, grievance 
procedures, communication policies, employee handbooks, and implementation 
documents as more fully described in the Request for Proposals (RFP). 

Proposals will be evaluated based on cost (75%) and experience and qualifications 
(25%). 

SUBMISSION DEADLINE 

Sealed proposals are due on or before: 
July 14, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. (Local Time) 
and shall be delivered to: 
Rush County Auditor 
101 East 2nd Street, Room 208 
Rushville, Indiana 46173 

All properly submitted proposals will be publicly opened at the Rush County Board of 
Commissioners meeting on July 14, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. and taken under advisement. 

OBTAINING RFP DOCUMENTS 

Copies of the full Request for Proposals, including specifications and submission 
requirements, may be obtained from the Rush County Auditor’s Office at the address 
listed above during regular business hours, by email request to: 
auditor@rushcounty.in.gov, or online at: https://rushcounty.in.gov/legal/ 


	NOTICE OF RUSH COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’
	REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
	Update of ADA and Title VI Policies
	SUBMISSION DEADLINE
	OBTAINING RFP DOCUMENTS



